
                                                      Cheltenham Bournside School’s U13 girls' rugby  
                                                      team ‘The Bruisers’ were awarded Year 8 winner in 
                                                      the Golden Fern Cup, after their fantastic 
                                                      performance in the competition, hosted by the All-
                                                      Golds Rugby-League.

                                                      Rugby Coach, Miss Goddard, said ''A massive thank 
                                                      you to All Golds for inviting us to their Golden Ferns 
                                                      Tournament. It was brilliant to give the girls an 
                                                      opportunity to try rugby league and they took to it
really well. We only had a couple of training sessions to get us prepared and it was
a really difficult decision to pick the team, but it was a whole squad effort which
won us the tournament.
The girls played some really good rugby, kept the ball alive and made some great
tackles. We are all really excited for the season to start again in September!''

Tournament results:

Bournside Bruisers vs Barnwood Park (28-8)
Bournside Bruisers vs Churchdown (28-20)
Bournside Bruisers vs Five Acres (24-12)

Sunday 12th June 
Year 7 Languages preference deadline
(please see page 2) 

Thursday 16th June
Year 12 parent teacher consultation 

Friday 17th June 
Year 10 destination day

Wednesday 22nd June 
Year 10 work experience day 

Thursday 23rd June
Year 10 parent teacher conference 

Thursday 23rd June 
Final GCSE exam

Friday 24th June 
Final A-Level exams

Diary dates

House points
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Student success 

Parks Frank Hawking

Attenborough Owens Rowling
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Golden Fern Cup Winners

Congratulations to Parks who remain
top of the leaderboard this week! 

DNA performance 
                                                      Thank you to everyone who joined us last term for 
                                                      our Year 10 'DNA' production and for your support 
                                                      for the students taking part. 

                                                      Mr Banks, Head of Drama, said "The production of 
                                                      DNA marks the return of Bournside dramatic
productions for the first time since 2019. The students who performed in this
production, in most cases, would never have done a full scale ‘play’ before now and
some of them will never have performed on stage in front of a paying audience. So,
I have nothing but the greatest admiration for our cast's tenacity, determination,
skill and perseverance. They were fantastic". 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAE7nvacgbo/edit
https://www.allgoldsrugby.co.uk/


                                                      Latin GCSE students went to The Roman Baths this week to take part in a teaching session about Life in 
                                                      Roman Britain. Students were invited to translate the tombstones and altars in the Roman Baths and 
                                                      were able to handle some amazing artefacts related to daily life in the Baths - including 2000-year-old 
                                                      terracotta!

                                                      During a tour of the Baths, the students stopped to speak with a 'Roman Lady', an actor who she shared 
                                                      how she got her hair and make-up ready.

                                                      Mrs Avila, Teacher of Modern Foreign Languages, said, "The trip to the Roman Baths was great, the 
                                                      students all really enjoyed it. The Roman Baths complex is part of the GCSE curriculum, so it was 
                                                      fantastic to be able to learn about it hands on and to bring the subject to life. We are grateful to the 
                                                      Classical Association who support the study and teaching of the Greek and Roman world, for part-
funding the trip."

Latin GCSE is run as an after-school club. Students studying at KS3 who would like to try Latin or are interested in taking Latin as a GCSE
in the future are welcome to join the KS3 Latin Club which is held after school each Thursday.

School updates
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Year 7 students language preferences 

Join our team

Kitchen assistant - view the candidate information pack here 
Cleaning assistant - view the candidate information pack here
Exams administrator - view the candidate information pack here
Receptionist and administrator- view candidate information pack here

We are recruiting for: 

Community notices 

Useful links 
What's for lunch?
School calendar
Extra-curricular timetable
Careers Newsletter 

All Year 7 students must select their Year 8 Language(s) preference by Sunday 12th June. Please be aware if this form is not submitted
by the deadline students will no longer have a choice in the languages they learn in Year 8, as the selection will be made for them.

You can access the form here, students will need to log in using their school username and password.    

Latin GCSE trip to the Roman Baths
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Follow @bournside.pe on Instagram
for match pictures and results 2
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Monday 13th June Y7,8&9 boys tennis V Cleeve (H) - 4 per year

Tuesday 14th June Y8 district rounders V Cleeve @3:00
Y8 cricket V Pittville (H)

Wednesday 15th June Y7&8 girls athletic champs POWS @2:30

Thursday 16th June Y8 cricket V Chosen Hill (A)
Y10 cricket V Pittville (H)
U15 tennis V Wycliffe (H) @3:30

Next weeks sport fixtures 

Follow @bournside.pe on Instagram
for match pictures and results 

2

Please be aware that the Year 10 Report 3 will now be published on Monday 13th June 2022.

Year 10 Report 3 

https://www.facebook.com/TheRomanBaths/?__cft__[0]=AZWAg9IhCcPt8ePCQvEKO54fhkHfiOxipyKGuA2mbH58FFd8GRju7EJZaR0BgbtbDd4XdkPh_TvU9me8d88VP8D5zKbRKRsX0ZT7zLeOrNg1ykAr_vFMxq3jq4jghWHa7Zmkq3ClCelR9nCWsP6FLQf2xZWtR0K7lTvVN_EsQGTr7g&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Candidate-Information-Kitchen-Assistant-v2.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Candidate-Information-Kitchen-Assistant-v2.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Candidate-Information-Cleaning-Assistant-v3.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Candidate-Information-Pack-Exams-Administrator.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Candidate-Information-Administrator-and-Receptionist.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Parent-Bulletin/Term-6-/10-06-22/Week-3-lunch-menu.pdf?vid=3
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/school-calendar/
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/extra-curricular-clubs/
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Parent-Bulletin/Term-6-/10-06-22/Careers-Newsletter-10th-June-2022.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Parent-Bulletin/Term-6-/10-06-22/Careers-Newsletter-10th-June-2022.pdf
https://forms.office.com/r/6X8XTL7i0p
https://www.instagram.com/bournside_pe/
https://www.instagram.com/bournside_pe/

